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COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT ON  
MEMBERSHIP APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES – 

INCLUDING FINAL 2025-27 ADVISORY BODY COMPOSITION 
 

The Coastal Pelagic Species Advisory Subpanel (CPSAS) believes that the proposed composition 
of the subpanel is fair and representative of different interests present in the current CPS fisheries. 
We also support the Council appointing members to the subpanel who are not from the designated 
area or industry sector when the only nominations received do not meet those criteria. 
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